
Public Notice
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF CORWITH, IOWA

	 The City of Corwith will be holding two 
sequential public hearings at 6:15 p.m. 
on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at the Cor-
with City Hall, 108 NW Elm St., Corwith. 
The first hearing will focus on developing 
a Community Development and Hous-
ing Needs Assessment (CDHNA). Input 
from the public is requested in identifying 
needs and projects to improve the city. 
Your comments can also be made by 
calling City Hall at 515-583-2342 or by 
emailing the City Clerk at cityofcorwith@
comm1net.net, and as always you can 
stop by the office located at 108 NW Elm 
St. Corwith, Iowa to relay your comments. 
The second hearing will focus on input re-
garding the submission of a CDBG Exte-
rior Home Improvement Grant application 
to the Iowa Economic Development Au-
thority (IEDA) for the rehabilitation of the 
exterior of owner-occupied homes within 
the City of Corwith. The grant application 
is expected to be submitted by May 15, 
2020 to the IEDA.
	 No persons or businesses will be per-
manently dislocated as a result of the 
project. The Mayor and City Council urge 
all interested parties to attend. Everyone 
will be invited to provide input. A represen-
tative from the North Iowa Area Council of 
Governments (NIACOG) will be available 
to respond to questions regarding the 
CDHNA and grant application. Please 
contact the City at (515) 583-2324 if you 
require special accommodations in or-
der to attend the public hearing, such as 
handicapped accessibility or translation 
services. For further information, please 
contact the NIACOG office at 641-423-
0491, ext. 16.
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